
Don’t Close Juvenile Justices Facilities
The Governor has proposed to close four OCFS 
juvenile justice facilities. These facilities provide a 
safe environment for youths to rehabilitate.  

Call 1-877-255-9417 
Tell Your Legislator

“Don’t close these OCFS facilities!”

OCFS has no plan on where the youths would be transferred. 
Closures would force families to travel long distances to see 
loved ones and lead to loss of employment for workers. 

•	 Red Hook Residential Center
•	 Columbia Girls Secure Facility
•	 Goshen Secure Facility
•	 Brentwood Residential Center


